
Raymond Chew 

Kenny Summan  

Doug Oakes & family (Janet Suttles brother)  

Charlie Moffett (Summans neighbor) 

Mike Suttles  

Joe Combs (Tonya Jones father) 

Tammy Harsh (Becky Jefferson’s aunt)  

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  
 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks;                    

but if you wish for a name to remain  longer, please 

let the office know.  *If you would like a copy of the 

long term prayer list, you can pick one up in the                   

lobby. 

for November 29 

Weekly Need: $2,700                                                                     

Actual Given: $1,146 

Sunday School - 27                   

Attendance - 55 

NHCC Vision:                                                                                                                 

To see Connersville changed by BUILDING and EQUIPPING                    

disciples to WIN the lost and MULTIPLY disciple makers. 

NHCC Mission:                                                                                                        

‘Seeking more of Christ to make Christ known more’ 

Behold | The Savior Comes                                                

Week 2: Surprised by God! 

 

Luke 2.8-20 

That night there were shepherds staying in the 

fields nearby, guarding their flocks of sheep.     

Suddenly, an angel of the Lord appeared   

among them, and the radiance of the Lord’s    

glory surrounded them. They were terrified, but  

the angel reassured them. “Don’t be afraid!” he 

said. “I bring you good news that will bring great 

joy to all people. The Savior - yes, the Messiah, the 

Lord - has been born today in Bethlehem, the city 

of David! And you will recognize him by this sign: 

You will find a baby wrapped snugly in strips of 

cloth, lying in a manger.” 

 

Suddenly, the angel was joined by a vast host of 

others - the armies of heaven - praising God and 

saying, 

 

“Glory to God in highest heaven, and peace      

on earth to those with whom God is pleased.” 

 

When the angels had returned to heaven,          

the shepherds said to each other, “Let’s go to 

Bethlehem! Let’s see this thing that has happened, 

which the Lord has told us about.” 

 

They hurried to the village and found Mary and 

Joseph. And there was the baby, lying in the  

manger. After seeing him, the shepherds told   

everyone what had happened and what the    

angel had said to them about this child. All who 

heard the shepherds’ story were astonished, but 

Mary kept all these things in her heart and thought 

about them often. The shepherds went back to 

their flocks, glorifying and praising God for all they 

had heard and seen. It was just as the angel had 

told them.  

 

Lookout/Christian Standard                                  

magazines for December are                          

available in the lobby.  

www.newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                                     

Mobile giving is available on the New Heights 

mobile app, or by texting the keyword 'Give'                

to 765-697-9767 



To get started on your Bible              

engagement journey today, 

download the Bible Engagement 

Project app by scanning the                  

QR code in front of you…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

...or visit                             

newheightsconnersville.com/

start and click on ‘EXTRAS’ 

Don’t forget to get signed up with 

Flocknote.  You’ll receive New 

Heights prayer requests, weekly                

Sunday bulletins, and any                           

information Ryan and Levi                            

send out during the week.  

www.newheightsconnersville.com/

flocknote 

UNDERCOVER CHRISTMAS                                                  

If you would like to participant in the                                   

Undercover Christmas, please choose a                     

name on the tree after the service today.  

Please have your child/children's                 

gifts back to the church by                                                

Wednesday, Dec. 16th by 4PM. 


